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CHURCH STAFF  WORSHIP SERVICES 

Pastor – The Reverend Peter Stilla  Sunday Morning – 10:00 a.m. 

Deacons –    

    Lisa West  Worship services & past events can be 

    Ken Parker  accessed on Facebook and YouTube. 

    Jonathan Morel   

    Donna Brewer-McGahie  CHRISTIAN ED 

    Bob Andersen  Sunday Morning – 10:00 a.m. 

Director of Music – Michael Stancill  

Christian Ed Director – Shannon Stilla  Telephone: 413-584-4117 

Office Administrator – Cathy Samson  Website: www.firstchurchhadley.org 

Custodian – Bryan Harper  

 

Facebook.com/FirstChurchHadley 

YouTube:  https://youtube.com/c/FirstChurchHadley 

http://www.firstchurchhadley.org/
https://youtube.com/c/FirstChurchHadley
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     The Rooster Crows 
                 May, 2024 
  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Dear First Church Family, 

 

It seems like I just wrote the April letter and here it is May already! Time flies when you're living 

as well as we do at the First Congregational Church of Hadley, especially when Spring fills the air 

as it is right now. As I write this, we're expecting a 78-degree day, and the tree in my backyard is 

finally showing its leaves. Beautiful! 

 

Starting when it did right after Easter, April was not a busy month on the church calendar, but 

things really pick up speed in May. On the first Sunday we will celebrate the Ascension of Christ, 

and the last two Sundays will mark Pentecost and Trinity Sunday. There will be a special treat 

during our  Pentecost service, as the granddaughter of our dear friend Terri Smith will be baptized! 

That will be a sweet event you won't want to miss. 

 

On the other side of things, we'll also be holding a celebration of life service for longtime FCCH 

member Don Young on May 10. Don was a much beloved part of our church for decades, and I'm 

sure most of you reading this have your own sweet memories of him. So, mark your calendar for 

Friday, May 10, as we pay our respects to a dear, dear friend of ours.  

 

May promises to be another fabulous month at First Church, so stay tuned! 
 

In Christ,  

Pastor Peter 
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CHRISTIAN ED NEWS 

 
Well May is here and let’s be on the lookout for all the expected beautiful May 

flowers and blessings coming our way!  

 

This time of year provides more opportunities for us to spend time outside 

exploring our glorious surroundings and thanking God for all that he gives us. 

The blooming magnolias, the flowering cherry trees, the little flowers popping 

up in the grass, the tiny buds on the trees, and the purples and yellows we are 

now seeing daily should be a reminder to never forget the beauty that surrounds 

us. 

 

During May we will be discussing Jesus’s ascension, the Holy Spirit which we celebrate at 

Pentecost and our blessings over the next few Sundays. 

 

We have weathered the winter storms and the April showers of life, so let’s all be actively seeking 

the good coming our way. Be happy, laugh, love, and enjoy life like God wants us to!  

 

God IS Love and we are surrounded by his Love… ALWAYS! 

 

Blessings, 

Shannon  

 

 

  

UPCOMING MUSIC SUNDAY 

 
Sunday June 30th we will be celebrating Music Sunday! We will be planning 

special music for that day, and want to invite YOU to participate! Even if you’re 

not in the Choir or the Bell Choir, Music Sunday is for you, if you sing or play 

an instrument (including percussion)! You can participate as a soloist or as part 

of a group. If you’re interested, please contact me - my email address is 

michaelstancill1959@gmail.com; my phone number is 919.920.4687 (please 

leave a voicemail or text). I will be happy to work with you to prepare the music. 

 

As far as Choir and Bells are concerned, nothing has changed: Bells practice at 6 p.m. on Tuesdays; 

Choir practices at 7 p.m. on Thursdays. If you’re interested in ringing, please contact Ruth Morse; 

if you’d like to sing, please join us on Thursday at 7! We’d love to have some new faces! 

 

In Christ 

Mike Stancill, Director of Music 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Sing with the Choir 

Play your Instrument 
Try the Handbell Choir 

 

Music Sunday 

June 30th 

mailto:michaelstancill1959@gmail.com
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MISSION NEWS 

 
Thanks to all for your donations for the Hadley food pantry!  It was good to see 

different items and not all tuna fish used in the luminaries!  Hopefully, you all 

had a chance to do something positive for the environment in April!  The 

changes in weather have been very noticeable and making it challenging for 

many. 

 

For the month of May we will be asking for donations of personal items (soap, shampoo, toothpaste 

and toothbrushes, lotions, feminine hygiene items, etc.) for the Amherst Survival Center.  These 

can be placed in the bins at either door of the church. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

SOUTHERN NEW ENGLAND CONFERENCE 

FIFTH ANNUAL MEETING 

 
The 5th annual meeting of the Southern New England Conference will occur on June 21 – 22 at the 

University of Massachusetts, Amherst. This meeting will focus on growing the church, with a 

keynote address by Rev. Dr. Courtney Stange-Tregear, the Chief Relationship Officer at the 

Cornerstone Fund of the UCC.  

 

For additional information and registration follow this link 5th Annual Meeting of the Southern 

New England Conference - Southern New England Conference of the UCC (sneucc.org) 

 

 

 

 
  

https://www.sneucc.org/eventdetail/17461276/newsitem/18317861
https://www.sneucc.org/eventdetail/17461276/newsitem/18317861
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 1 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. Hadley Women’s Group AA Meeting 
    

 2 Thursday 4:30 p.m. Fiddle Orchestra Rehearsal 

  7:00 p.m. CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

 3 Friday 4:00 p.m. Take & Eat Prep 
    

 4 Saturday 8:00 a.m. Take & Eat 
    

 5 Sunday 10:00 a.m. SUNDAY WORSHIP & CHRISTIAN ED 
    

 6 Monday 7:00 p.m. PRAYER SHAWL KNITTING GROUP 
    

 7 Tuesday 6:00 p.m. HANDBELL CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

 8 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. Hadley Women’s Group AA Meeting 
    

 9 Thursday 4:30 p.m. Fiddle Orchestra Rehearsal 

  7:00 p.m. CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

10 Friday 1:00 p.m. Don Young Memorial Service 
    

12 Sunday 10:00 a.m. SUNDAY WORSHIP & CHRISTIAN ED 
    

13 Monday 7:00 p.m. Hope Grange Meeting 
    

14 Tuesday 12:00 p.m. Hampshire Association Clergy Luncheon 

  6:00 p.m. HANDBELL CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

15 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. Hadley Women’s Group AA Meeting 
    

16 Thursday 4:30 p.m. Fiddle Orchestra Rehearsal 

  7:00 p.m. CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

19 Sunday 10:00 a.m. SUNDAY WORSHIP & CHRISTIAN ED 
    

21 Tuesday 6:00 p.m. HANDBELL CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

22 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. Hadley Women’s Group AA Meeting 
    

23 Thursday 4:30 p.m. Fiddle Orchestra Rehearsal 

  7:00 p.m. CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

26 Sunday 10:00 a.m. SUNDAY WORSHIP & CHRISTIAN ED 
    

28 Tuesday 6:00 p.m. HANDBELL CHOIR REHEARSAL 
    

29 Wednesday 6:30 p.m. Hadley Women’s Group AA Meeting 
    

30 Thursday 4:30 p.m. Fiddle Orchestra Rehearsal 

  7:00 p.m. CHOIR REHEARSAL 

Events listed in ALL CAPITAL LETTERS are church-related events. 


